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From: Diann Metal [dmetal@pinerichland.org] ' t l—\-VL- i v L _ u /
Sent: Saturday, May 31, 2008 4:05 PM
To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us imo HIM _a PH j : # 9
Subject: GCA Lm JUi

INDEP8WRE(#0RY
Dear Mr. Buckheit, ^ B
I am total support with the Pine-Richland School District not
approving the Graduation Competency Assessments. This is another
program that does not address diverse learners, and saying that "a
one size fits all" is not part of today's society. Once more, the
state always falls very short on the total cost analysis, thus
putting more onto the tax payer. I hope that you will help in not
supporting this system as well. Our education dollars are needed to
be spent in a much more effective manner, especially for our students
in a world that gives so many challenges.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Diann Metal


